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Public Accounts and Estimates Committee I Inquiry into the 2019-20 Budget Estimates 

In August 2018, the Victorian Government announced a $40.3 million investment to 

implement the forth phase of the AJA, which included: 

• $15 million for community-led self-determination initiatives, including the expansion

of Aboriginal Community Justice Panels across Victoria

• $12.3 million to expand Koori Courts in the County, Magistrates' and Children's

Courts and to strengthen the Koori Victims of Crime Assistance Tribunal list

• $10.8 million for Aboriginal youth justice initiatives, including boosting the Aboriginal

Liaison Officer Program and establishing the Elders In-reach program in youth justice

custody centres

• $2.2 million to expand the Statewide Indigenous Arts in Prisons and Community

Program.
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